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The following was action was taken during the May 18, 2022 Planning Committee meeting.

Approval to release recommended 2022 Section 5310 projects for Public Comment:

A total of $404,008 is available for the 2022 solicitation. Three applications for funding were received for a total of $339,801
federal funds requested. The projects were scored by a subcommittee of Planning Committee members according to the rating
procedure set forth by NYSDOT. The scores below are the average of the ratings, from a total possible score of 100:

Rank | Score Applicant Fed. Funds Project Description
requested*
1 88.20 | Kingsbury Senior Center $67,710 | Purchase one 11-passenger vehicle to replace a
vehicle within the existing fleet.
2 78.80 | Battenkill Community Services $216,933 | Purchase two 7-passenger vehicles to replace

existing fleet stock and purchase two 7-passenger
vehicles to expand fleet.

3 72.40 | Moreau Community Center $55,158 | Purchase one 16-passenger vehicle to replace a
vehicle within the existing fleet.

Total Federal Funding Requested $339,801
Total Funding Available $404,008
Balance available (roll-over) $64,207
*Rounded to nearest dollar

As per A/GFTC policy, new projects added to the TIP require a 30-day public comment and Policy Committee approval. The
Planning Committee hereby approves releasing the recommended 2022 Section 5310 projects for public comment prior to
Policy Committee consideration.

Motion: Laura Oswald, Washington County
Second: Mike Valentine, Saratoga County
Unanimously approved.

Public comment may be submitted in writing to Jack Mance, Senior Transportation Planner, via email to jack@agftc.org or by
mail to:

Jack Mance

Adirondack Glens Falls Transportation Council

11 South St.

Suite 203

Glens Falls, NY 12801

Public comment will be accepted through July 18, 2022.
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